
WHEN YOUR BROWSER PREVENTS YOU FROM VIEWING UP-TO-

DATE WEBSITES 

Although Edge saves, or caches, downloaded Web page data to decrease load times, 

any outdated content within the Web cache can prevent the browser from properly 

displaying Web pages that update frequently.  

To ensure that you have access to the latest version of a Web page, you must delete 

the contents within the Web cache. 

The easiest way to clear the cache of any website is to use the Ctrl-Shift-Del keyboard 

combination.  


